
  
 

 
From: Wood, Guy [mailto:GWood@HachUltra.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 3:34 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: 401(k) fee rule 

Please get the new fee rules in place before the end of the year.  This is something we as 
employee's need. 
  
Thanks, 
  

Guy P. Wood  

This message (including any attachments) contains confidential  
and/or proprietary information intended only for the addressee.  
Any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or reliance on  
the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may  
constitute a violation of law. If you are not the intended  
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by responding to  
this e-mail, and delete the message from your system. If you  
have any questions about this e-mail please notify the sender  
immediately. 

 


